

## FIRST AID TECHNICAL BULLETIN 2020-04

April 21, 2020

TO: All NSC First Aid Instructors

FROM: Robb S. Rehberg, PhD, ATC, NREMT

**Subject Matter Expert, First Aid** 

RE: TEMPORARY EXTENSION OF EXPIRATION DATES FOR FIRST AID AND CPR

In light of the continuing health crisis and the difficulty in providing training to individuals with current first aid and CPR cards, the NSC is extending the expiration dates of all first aid and CPR completion cards by 120 days. Ultimately, the acceptance of this extension is at the discretion of the individual employer or regulatory agency.

This policy will be re-evaluated on or before May 31, 2020 and may be extended as needed.